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The N.C. Department of Revenue Introduces Online Power of Attorney Form  

Electronic form is easier to complete and more secure than paper version 

Raleigh, N.C. -- The N.C. Department of Revenue (NCDOR) has launched an online Form GEN-
58, Power of Attorney Form. This new electronic form features a streamlined application process 
and is much more secure than the paper Power of Attorney (POA) form. 

A POA is required by law for a tax preparer or other representative to discuss someone else’s tax 
information with NCDOR personnel or represent a taxpayer when interacting with the department. 
Use of the online POA is not required but is highly encouraged because it is faster to process and 
features improved security.  

The electronic POA form is processed faster because it does not have to be opened, sorted, and 
scanned at the department headquarters in Raleigh. It is more secure because the information is 
transmitted directly to the Department of Revenue without going through the U.S. mail.        

The online POA is available on the agency website: https://www.ncdor.gov/POA#form-gen-58. 

The NCDOR funds public services benefiting the people of North Carolina. The Department 
administers the tax laws and collects the taxes due in an impartial, consistent, secure, and efficient 
manner. 
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